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March 22, 2024
Dear OCSI| Families,

OCSI Summer Academy’s mission is to equip English-learning students with 21st Century skills and
knowledge to effectively walk with Jesus and impact the world for Him. This year we are excited to offer
half day clinics for Middle and High School Students. These clinics will run from 8:25-12:00 with a Cezars
lunch included in the price. These clinics are open to all current and incoming (accepted or waitlisted) OCSI
students in grades 6th-12th. This year we are also excited to open our program to any 6th-12th grade
students who currently reside in Japan. Please note that our program is all in English and no Japanese
support will be available during these three weeks. We strongly recommend that students have at least a
conversational English ability before enrolling. Students may enroll in either one, two, or all three weeks.

Cost Per Clinic: ¥15,000

Week 1 (6/17-6/21):
- High School Only: SAT Prep Class (English)
- Middle and High School: Martial Arts
Week 2 (6/24-6/28):
- Middle School Only: Youtube Production
- High School Only: SAT Prep Class (Math)
- Middle and High School: Soccer
Week 3 (7/1-7/5):
- Middle School Only: Creative Writing
- High School Only: College Essay Writing
- Middle and High School: Music Production

Bus Rates (Round Trip)

Zone 1 (~4km) Zone 2 (~10 km) Zone 3 (~14 km) Zone 4 (14km-~)

¥3,000 per week ¥4,000 per week ¥5,000 per week ¥6,000 per week

Seats are limited for the summer program, so please register quickly. The deadline for registration is May
3rd and payment is due in full by June 7th.

Online registration is available immediately at https:/forms.gle/477MNzt5uSMp3b1VA and you can make

your payment at the cashier, by furikomi (bank transfer), or by automatic bank withdrawal (see attached
payment instructions). The cashier is open from 8:00-11:00 and 12:00-3:30 on school days. If you have
any further questions about our Summer Academy, please call us at the school office or email us at
info@ocsi.org. We look forward to serving you this summer!

Sincerely,

Megan Roe, Head of School
Melisa Flores, Summer Academy Director (summer_academy_director@ocsi.org)

NOTE: OCSI Summer Academy welcomes students from the wider community to experience our values of
excellence, growth, and service in a dynamic learning environment. You must be a resident of Japan to
enroll. As part of this initiative, there will be an additional registration fee of ¥10,000 to cover operational
costs and ensure the quality of the program.
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